
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA TENNESSEE 374C 1 

400 Cbestnut Street Tower II 

April 13# 1982 '3 

RDW-5-390/8 1-36 

IND-SA-391/81-35 

0.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coaission 
Reial an 1 
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

VATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLZW CNMIT1 AND 2 - ANCHOR BOLTS INSTALLED MDT IN 
ACCORDANCE WITH SPACING SPECIFICATIONSS - WBRD-50-390/8 1-36, 
WBRD-550-391/81-35 - STEUTH INTEIM REPORT 

The suJect deficiency was initially reported to NRC-OIE Inspector 
11. V. CrienJak on March 31, 1981 in accordance with 10 CP1R 50.55(e) 
as NCIR SW 8106. Interim reports were submitted an April 30, May 21, 
June 4, September 16, and December 2, 1981 and January 29, 1982.  
TVA is still reviewing the design capacities af the affected bae" plate 
anchaors. We expect to provide additional information by May 24s, 1982.  

If you have many questions, please got in touch with R. H. Shell at 
FT3 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

TRENNSSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

L. H. Hills, ager 
Nuclear Regulation and Safety 

0c: Mr'. Richard C. DeYoung, Director 
Office at Inspection end Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

82 04 2 8 ~t "


